
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 4/4-LLE Me & My Dance 5:30 
held in LLE Gym

● 4/7-4/14 No School, Spring 
Break

● 4/28 Spring Fundraiser @ 
Montammy Golf Club, 8pm

March 31, 2023

First Grade Play

On March 24th, the first 
graders put on a wonderful 
performance of Disney songs 
for their families. Thank you 
to Ms. Ahn for a fantastic 
show and Mrs. Stokes for 
the beautiful artwork.  



On March 28th CRS was able to participate in the Me & My 
Dance. Each student was able to bring a special person with 
them and participate in the activities. Thank you to the PTO 
for this amazing event for our CRS students!

CRS Me and My Dance

Spotlight on Third Grade

Currently in math, third grade is learning about how 
to identify equivalent fractions using number lines, 
models, and multiplication. In reading, we have been 
working hard on text structures including 
description, sequence, problem and solution, 
compare and contrast and cause and effect. We 
have a growth mindset and in writing we have 
created flowers stating what we have learned thus 
far in third grade. In social studies and science, we 
just finished up our New Jersey unit where 
students identified the regions, counties, cities, and 
resources of our state. Lastly, in science we are 
beginning to learn all about plant life cycles. 



Dear CRS and LLE Families,

The warm weather is starting to show its face and the students are truly enjoying it during recess time.  Please 
be sure to dress your child appropriately for the weather as it can still be chilly at times.  Below are some great 
experiences the students had over the past couple of weeks as well as some upcoming events.

● We would like to thank our DMS students who visited County Road and Luther Lee Schools to introduce our 
students to the play Legally Blonde that has its last performance tonight.  The students and staff were 
amazed by their singing and acting skills.

● Congratulations to our 1st grade students on a job well done as they performed their show A Visit to 
Disney.  We thank Ms. Ahn for her musical leadership and Mrs. Stokes for the beautiful scenery.

● Thank you to our PTO for hosting an amazing and fun night out for our County Road School families during 
the Me & My Dance.  All participants had an amazing time!

● Preschool/Kindergarten Registration:   
○ Preschool: We still have seats open in the Preschool 3 program for the 2023-2024 school year.  If 

you or someone you know, who is domiciled in Demarest, is interested, please contact Mrs. Rraci at 
CRS at 201-768-6060 ext. 51535.

○ Kindergarten: If you or someone you know has a child who will be five years old by October 1, 2023, 
please contact Mrs. Rraci at CRS at 201-768-6060 ext. 51535 to register. 

● Look ahead:
○ 4/4: LLE Me & My Dance held at the LLE Gym-5:30-7:00
○ 4/7-4/14: No School-Spring Break.  We look forward to seeing everyone back to school on Monday, 

April 17th.  

Enjoy the weekend!

Best,

Mr. Frank J. Mazzini
Principal


